










New LinkedIn Group for SMS Graduate Alumni and Students- Join us!

SMS graduate students recently created a LinkedIn group named "ASU School of Molecular 
Sciences Graduate Alumni and Students". We invite you to join the group and become a 
member of SMS community forever.

Click here to join

Happy Holidays!

We hope everyone is having a safe and happy holiday season, and enjoying the beautiful 
desert winter weather as much as possible. For our students, we hope you enjoy a 
well-deserved break and we look forward to seeing you back on campus next semester.

Please feel free to send email to ASUSMS@asu.edu at any time with questions, concerns, 
or suggestions. You can visit our website at sms.asu.edu or connect with us by liking our 
Facebook page!




